
McKenna, Neil

,From: Pascale.Massot@international.gc.ca
Sent: Friday, March 20, 2020 8:27 PM
To: Laurence.Deschamps-Laporte@international.gc.ca
Cc: Stickney, Matt; Travers, Patrick; Annielagueux@international.gc.ca
Subject: Re: China - Medical Supplies

I understand we have requested help formally, at least at officials level.
Saw that Hajdu sent a letter to her Chinese counterpart in last days. I haven't seen the content.
Also - GAC is working with PHAC and PSPC to triage a surge in offers of medical supply assistance from Chinese
companies

Pascale
Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 20, 2020, at 7:08 PM, Deschamps-Laporte, Laurence -MINA <Laurence.Deschamps-
Laporte@international.gc.ca> wrote:

Interesting ... adding
Laurence

On Mar 20, 2020, at 7:06 PM, Stickney, Matt <Matt.Stickney@pmo-cpm.gc.ca>
wrote:

FYI. We are hearing of China reaching out directly to provinces on whether or not
they have needs re: medical supplies.

BC for sure and we think Alberta and Ontario.

Sent from my iPhone
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